
From: Topoleski, Jan J. (LD) (FBI) [mailto:Jan.Topoleski@ic.fbi.gov]  
Sent: Thursday, September 29, 2016 9:19 AM 
To: Stone, Keith A 
Cc: Lock, David R; Warren, Wynn G. (LD) (FBI); Gioeni, Lora J. (LD) (FBI); Schultz, Craig (LD) (FBI); 
Main, Dana L. (LD) (FBI) 
Subject: Trooper Lock visit 
 
Major Stone,  
 
As a FBI Forensic Canine Operations Specialist that worked and trained with Trooper Lock at our 
invitational cadaver dog training September 13-15, I would like to extend our thanks and appreciation 
for your trooper’s time, and your willingness to allow Trooper Lock to attend our training seminar. 
 
We were tremendously impressed with Trooper Lock’s performance and comprehensive knowledge in 
the field of detection. His hard work and dedication was clearly presented in his team’s ability and 
consistency. Furthermore, in our yearly progress of observing and/or assessing over 150 K9 teams 
nationwide, Trooper Lock and his K9 have far exceeded our expectations, and have well surpassed all 
those we have trained and worked with. It is our hope that Trooper Lock also benefited from this 
training, as it is our intent to help increase skill-sets of law enforcement teams and organizations 
nationwide, and to help achieve optimal success in the field.  
 
Trooper Lock’s information was sent to us by one of our field agents, and he is an ideal recommendation 
for any of our field offices should they request such assistance. Trooper Lock has an open invitation to 
attend any advanced training he wishes here at the Evidence Response Team Unit- Forensic Canine 
Service, and it is our hope that we may build upon this relationship in the future, as we believe it will be 
mutually beneficial. We strive to forge strong relationships with our law enforcement partners around 
the world, and to create an open exchange of information, training, and resources when available. 
Trooper Lock is a great example of this vision and we applaud the efforts of your department and his 
individual efforts thus far. We look forward to training with him in the future. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Jan J Topoleski 
Federal Bureau of Investigation 
Forensic Canine Operations Specialist 
Laboratory Division 
Forensic Response Section 
Evidence Response Team Unit 
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